
From: Parks, Beth S
To: Devlin, Lotte <Lotte.Devlin@SCDMV.net>

Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
CC: Valenta, Val <Val.Valenta@scdmv.net>

Date: 3/8/2006 3:07:21 PM
Subject: Rick Brundrett's Questions

Rick wants to do a follow up story this week. He said he didn't know we were notifying law enforcement and that we should 
have told him. He said he thought no one was contacting them and that's why Judge Kittrell volunteered to contact them. 
Basically, he's worried about the editorial that will go out on Saturday. I need to leave early this afternoon so I told him it 
would probably be tomorrow before we got back to him. Here's what he wants to know now:

1) When did DMV start contacting law enforcement?
We began notifying them 2/10/06 in for those cases where we had enough information to do so. On 2/23/06, we started 
notifying all of them.

2) How many officers have we contacted?
Mike said we had notified 427 so far.

3) What types of cases are we notifying officers about? Regular hearings? Appeals? Only the ones that were dismissed?

4) How many appeals have we filed to date and do we have any hearing dates those appeals?

He didn't ask the following questions, but I think we should be prepared to answer them. I'm just trying to anticipate some of 
his questions.

5) Why did DMV wait so long to contact law enforcement?

6) Where do things stand now between us and ALC?
I know we haven't received any official notification from them, but I'm sure he'll ask about it.

7) We said the ALC didn't respond to our motions. We should be prepared to discuss what the motions were about and if 
we know why they didn't respond to us.

Beth Parks
SCDMV Communications
(803) 896-8198
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